
Students! 
Your personal items from lockers have been bagged and are ready for pick up.  See the schedule below 
as to when you are permitted to be on campus.   
 
If you have textbooks to return, please bring them with you when you pick up your locker items. 
Also, there are belongings from both the boys and girls locker rooms.  Look for your items to claim. 
 
A member with school authority will be on the front porch and in the parking lot to assist with social 
distancing regulations.   
You must remain in your car until a member with school authority gives you the signal to come up to the 
porch to claim your belongings. 
Please watch for the school authority to signal you as to when it is your turn to gather up your 
belongings.   
 
 
SCHEDULE FOR PICK UP 
Seniors:  Monday, May 11, 2020     Items from lockers will be bagged and labeled with the student’s 
name.   
Seniors can pick up their bag from the front porch of the High School between the hours of 8 AM– 3 PM 
CAPS AND GOWNS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE AND WILL NOT BE DISTRIBUTED. 
A LATER DATE WILL BE SCHEDULED FOR SENIORS TO PICK UP CAPS AND GOWNS.   
 
Juniors:  Tuesday, May 12, 2020      Items from lockers will be bagged and labeled with the student’s 
name.   
Juniors can pick up their bag from the front porch of the High School between the hours of 8 AM– 3 PM. 
 
Sophomores:  Wednesday, May 13, 2020   Items from lockers will be bagged and labeled with the 
student’s name.  Sophomore students can pick up their bag from the front porch of the High School 
between the hours of 8 AM PM – 3 PM. 
 
Freshman:  Thursday, May 14, 2020   Items from lockers will be bagged and labeled with the student’s 
name.   Freshman can pick up their bag from the front porch of the High School between the hours of 8 
AM– 3 PM. 
 
An alternate date will be announced for students who cannot pick up their belongings during the 
scheduled times.   
 
Mrs. Leigh Ann Folmar 
High School Principal 
California Area High School 
 
 


